## November 12, 2008

**MEMORANDUM TO:** Executive Secretary Section

**FROM:** Matthew Green

Chief, Fund Analysis and Pricing Section Division of Insurance and Research Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation

SUBJECT: Conference Call with Bankers' Banks Coordinated by the

Independent Community Bankers of America (ICBA) on

the TLGP

Please include this memorandum in the public file for the Interim Rule on the Temporary Liquidity Guarantee Program, 73 Fed. Reg. 64179 (October 29, 2008).

On October 27, 2008, the Independent Community Bankers of America (ICBA) organized a conference call in order for FDIC staff to answer questions by bankers' banks about the Interim Rule on the Temporary Liquidity Guarantee Program, adopted by the FDIC Board on October 23. ICBA staff, bankers' banks that are ICBA members, and FDIC representatives participated. This memorandum documents the conference call.

FDIC staff responded to questions about, and clarified aspects of, the Interim Rule on the Temporary Liquidity Guarantee Program and encouraged the participants to file comments by the comment closing date.